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Applications are invited for a Wellcome Trust funded postdoctoral research 
position (two years) to work on a project studying the role of targetting proteins in 
the protein and lipid phosphorylation/dephosphorylation cascades involved in the 
regulation of neuronal excitability and neurotransmitter release. The project will 
involve the use of electrophysiological, cell-imaging and molecular biological 
techniques. The position will be held in the Department of Pharmacology, which 
has strong research interests in molecular pharmacology and neurobiology. The 
department was rated in the highest category (5* in 1996) in all of the University 
Research Assessment Exercises to date. Prospective candidates should be highly 
motivated individuals with a good academic record and should ideally have 
experience in electrophysiological (patch-clamping) techniques, although 
candidates with a strong background in molecular neurobiology would also be 
considered. The starting salary will be on the 1A Research scale (From £19,585 to 
£25,275 including London Allowance). The position is available, in the first 
instance, for 14 months. 
 
Application, including two copies of a full curriculum vitae and the names and 
addresses (including e-mail) of two referees  should be sent to Dr. T. S. Sihra, 
Department of Pharmacology, (Medawar Building), University College 
London, Gower Street, London, WC1E 6BT (UK). For informal enquiries 
contact Dr Talvinder Sihra on -44-20-7679-3296/3385 or t.sihra@ucl.ac.uk. 
Details of the group's research interests and recent publications can be found 
at http: www.ucl.ac.uk/Pharmacology/tss.html 
 
The closing date for applications is Wednesday 19 December 2001. 
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